



DEPARTMENT OF STATE

FOREIGN SERVICE INSTITUTE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20520

April 19, 1973

Dr. Hugh T. Cunningham Director of Training Central Intelligence Agency Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Dr. Cunningham:

I am very pleased to have your letter of April 16, with information and background data on the CIA representatives nominated for the 1973-74 Session of the Senior Seminar in Foreign Policy. These officers are well qualified to attend the Seminar and I am sure will add much to the success of the forthcoming session.

I shall in the near future send to each of these officers, care of Registrar, Office of Training, additional material which will include detailed information on the operation of the Seminar and administrative details regarding their assignment here.

In the meantime, I look forward to welcoming these officers to the Seminar in August.

Sincerely,

Samuel D. Berger

Janual D. Sup

Coordinator

25X1A

COORDINACES
- GS-16(OER) (ADVISED 5TO-DDI 4/24/73
- 65-17(DDIO) " 5TO-DDIO 4/24/73